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July 30, 2020 

Kent A. Chandler, Esq. 
Acting Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY  40602-0615 

Re: TFS 2020-00381 
Bracken County Water District 

Dear Mr. Chandler: 

I am submitting this letter on behalf of and at the direction of Bracken County Water 
District. 

Yesterday the City of Augusta advised Bracken County Water District of the filing of its 
notice of its intent to adjust its rate for wholesale water service from $2.35 per 1,000 gallons to 
$2.50 per 1,000 gallons effective September 1, 2020.  Please be advised that Bracken County 
Water District will not file an objection to the proposed adjustment or seek to intervene in any 
proceeding regarding the proposed adjustment.  Bracken County Water District further waives 
its right under Paragraph 14 of its Water Purchase Contract with Augusta to receive at least 60 
days prior notice of the proposed adjustment.  This waiver applies only to this proposed 
adjustment and does not constitute a waiver of any rights under the Water Purchase Contract as 
to future rate adjustments.   

 If Commission Staff has any questions regarding this letter, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 
 
Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 
 
 
 
Gerald E. Wuetcher 

Cc:  Doug Padgett 
 Anthony Habermehl 


